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Thanks For YOUR CARING!
Dear Friends,

Caring for us has made our lives as 
missionaries so much better.  Paul describes 
this when he writes to the church at Phillipi:  “I 
have great joy in the Lord because now at last you 
have again expressed your concern for me…”  
Philippians 4:10…

These were the prayer requests for the last 
trip I just got back from.  God answered all of 
them!  A year ago when Bill Anthony was with us 
we waited for more than 7 hours on the RSA side 
of the border.  This time no border issues, leaving 
RSA or going into Zimbabwe.  God kept the team 
that was together in Zim healthy and safe.  A sad 
note:  the girl that was to join us who had been 
traveling in Uganda became so ill she was not 
able to travel to join us.  She’s recovering well 
now.  She will join us in the future.  

As you can see by the pictures, much was 
accomplished at HOHA and at Phillip’s home.  
Beautiful paintings on the walls and a giant water 
tank holding 136,000 liters of water was built.

Thanks for caring!!!!!!!!!  Blessings,

Bill, for all of us!

“ P L E A S E P R AY F O R 
S M O O T H B O R D E R 
CROSSINGS, HEALTH AND 
SAFETY FOR THE TEAM, 
AND FOR SPECIAL TIMES 
OF ENCOURAGEMENT 
FOR THE STAFF AND THE 
KIDS AT HOHA!”
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